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Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:09 AM
To: SCUSD Public Comment <PublicComment@scusd.edu>
Subject: BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING: August 20, 2020

DELAC Council consists of Liova Ayala-Santamaria, Leana Sanchez, and Velia Mercado. We are
submitting public comment on:

- Agenda item 11.0 Consent Agenda: 11.1i Approve Consolidated Application
(Kelley Odipo)

Agenda item 11.0 Consent Agenda: 11.1i Approve Consolidated Application (Kelley
Odipo)

Consolidated Application was presented to DELAC at a Special Meeting on August 18. When the
Director of State and Federal Funding solicited Multilingual for a meeting with DELAC late July due to
an impending timeline, we encouraged the Director of State and Federal Funding to host a Special
Meeting with the support of Multilingual to coordinate language-accessibility and advertising to all
DELAC members. However, our members did not receive notice of this meeting from Multilingual or
the Director of State and Federal Funding, and without our members in attendance, DELAC Council
was not comfortable moving forward. The Director of State and Federal Funding is invited to present
at our September DELAC meeting so that our members have the opportunity to participate in the
ConApp Review presentation. It should be noted that DELAC had repeatedly reached out to the
Director of State and Federal Funding to present the ConApp during the 19-20 school year and,
though participation was confirmed by the Multilingual Director and ConApp was included on
December’s DELAC agenda, nobody showed up to present.



